From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Proposed CrR 3.2
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 2:52:22 PM

From: Hinchcliffe, Shannon

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 2:27 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Benway, Jennifer <Jennifer.Benway@courts.wa.gov>

Subject: FW: Proposed CrR 3.2

| believe this was meant to be submitted as a comment.

From: bjorkess@gmail.com [mailto:bjorkess@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 3:24 PM

To: AOC DL - Rules Comments <RulesComments@courts.wa.gov>
Subject: Proposed CrR 3.2

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SQ! Instead, report the
incident.

Kindly include the following as a comment, in response to the comments from the Snohomish
County Prosecuting Attorneys:

"The proposal does not change the language regarding the term “violent crime” not being
limited to the statutory definition found in RCW 9.94A.030. That language will remain in the
proposed rule.”

Ronald Kessler
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